
Announcement: Our Commitment to 

Sustainable Dining Practices 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We are excited to announce our new sustainable dining practices aimed at reducing our 

environmental impact and promoting healthier choices. Effective immediately, we are 

implementing the following initiatives: 

• Using locally sourced ingredients to support our community farmers. 

• Reducing single-use plastics by offering reusable containers and utensils. 

• Implementing a composting program for all organic waste. 

• Offering a menu that highlights plant-based options. 

We believe that these changes will not only benefit the planet but also enhance your dining 

experience. Thank you for your continued support in our journey towards sustainability. 

Warm regards, 

Your Restaurant Name 

Your Restaurant Address 

Your Contact Information 


